
 

 
 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

Office of Airport Safety and Standards 
Airport Engineering Division 

800 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC  20591 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

January 24, 2007 
 
Re: Revised Extended Deadline for Comments 
 
Dear Industry Representative: 
 
We are circulating Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Draft Engineering Brief (EB) 
No. 7X, REJUVENATION PRODUCT QUALIFICATION PROCEDURE 
REQUIREMENTS, to interested industry associations to obtain comments and 
recommendations of actions to be taken. Please review this draft and submit comments as 
appropriate. The final document may be revised as a result of comments received and our 
futher review. 
 
EB No. 7X outlines the procedures for evaluating and assessing candidate rejuvenation 
products that lack the documented 2-year minimum successful field performance required 
by proposed Paragraph 6XX-2.2, “Performance Documentation” in proposed Item P-
6XX, Bituminous Pavement Rejuvenation.
  
The draft EB can be accessed on the FAA website at 
http://www.faa.gov/airports_airtraffic/airports/construction/engineering_briefs/.  
The related Draft Advisory Circular can be accessed at 
http://www.faa.gov/airports_airtraffic/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/. 
 
Comments received by May 1, 2007, will be considered for inclusion in the advisory
circular.        

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jeffrey L. Rapol  
Civil Engineer, Airport Engineering Division 

 


